
St Robert’s R.C. First School Newsletter 

We care, we serve, we learn together in the love and truth 
of Jesus 

Head Teacher: Mr D Sutcl iffe 

St Robert’s RC First School, Oldgate, Morpeth, Northumberland NE61 1QF 

       E-mail: admin@st-roberts.northumberland.sch.uk 

       School website: www.st-roberts.northumberland.sch.uk                            
       Tel: 01670 512 031      

Upcoming Diary Dates  

Monday 

21/9 

Keyboards 

Liturgy 

Y3 swimming—cancelled 
until further notice 

Tuesday  

22/9 

PE: please remember to 
send your child in to school 
wearing their PE kit 

Y4:Football Club 3.15-4.15 

Wednesday 

23/9 

Y4 Ukulele  

Thursday 

24/9 

Violin 

Friday 

25/9 

Celebration assembly 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COVID-19 What symptoms to look for… 

A new and continuous 

cough! 

 

A high temperature 

A loss or change 

in taste/smell 

Please inform school immediately if your 

child or any family member in the 

household is taking a test and the 

outcome of the test.  

17th September 2020 

Next week’s Statement to live by : I can laugh and have 

fun  

PARENT CONSULTATION EVENINGS:  We will not be having our usual parent 
consultation meetings at the beginning of October. This meeting would have 
been to discuss how your child has settled into their new class. Instead we will 
aim to produce individual short videos which will be sent to you via the 
portfolio section on Class Dojo. I will send further details about this next week.  
CAR PARK: I need to remind all parents that the carpark is NOT to be used 
between 8:30am and 3:30pm for drop off or pick up. The car park needs to be 
kept clear so that the taxis can access the site to drop off and collect children.  
STAFF VISORS: You or your child may see staff wearing visors while in school. 
One of the lessons that has been learnt from positive cases at other schools is 
that staff are more likely to spread the infection between themselves. In order 
to prevent this and keep all staff safe visors have been issued to all staff 
members and will be worn when a 2m distance can not be maintained 
between staff from other bubbles or from parents. Thank you for your support.  
SOCIAL DISTANCING: A reminder to all parents and carers that we expect you 
to wear face covering whilst on site at any time and to maintain social 
distancing.  Thank you for continuing to support us with this measure.  
CLIMBING WALL: The climbing wall is only being used by Y1 as it falls on their 
allocated part of the yard. Please make sure that only Y1 children are using it 
before and after school.  
FLU VACCINE FORMS:  Thank you to all those parents who have completed and 
returned the forms to school to inform us whether or not you want the 
immunisation for your child.  If you have not yet done this, please can you do 
so by Monday 21st September.  
ADMISSIONS: Applications into Middle (Y5) school for September 2021 entry 
have opened. Please log on via the NCC website and apply before 31st October. 
Applications received after 31st October will be classed as 'late' and will not be 
processed until all 'on time' applications have been allocated. The following link 
will provide further information and guidance:  click here 
DATA COLLECTION: All the forms have now been sent home and are beginning 
to be returned, thank you.  If you have not yet returned the form, please would 
you check the information, make any changes in a colour other than black, tick 
and sign the consent section and return it to school as soon as possible. 

MUSIC LESSONS: Violin and keyboard lessons begin week commencing 21st 
September.  Lessons this year are being booked direct with MPN.  If you have 
not yet booked and want to please go to:  click here 

School places available: 

We currently have places available. 

0 places in Reception 

2 places in Year 1 

0 places in Year 2 

4 places in Year 3 

0 places in Year 4  

If you know of anyone who would 
like to join us please spread the 
word and tell them to get in touch.  

mailto:admin@st-roberts.northumberland.sch.uk
https://www.northumberland.gov.uk/Education/Schools/School-admissions-places-appeals-1/Yr-5-Middle-Yr-7-Secondary-Yr-9-High-entry-applica.aspx
https://paritorliveparentv4.azurewebsites.net/2302/C:/Users/lucy.perkins/Documents/(UPRN)%20(Site%20Name)%20Costain%20Log%20Book
https://paritorliveparentv4.azurewebsites.net/2302/

